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21.09.2023

Dear DBS Families,
We hope this message finds you well. We would like to inform you of some important updates.

After careful consideration, it has been decided that school hours will remain unchanged from
07:30 AM to 1:55 PM.

Due to the growing number of students in our school, some adjustments to class schedules
have been made to ensure the best possible learning experience for all. These new schedules
will take effect starting from Sunday, September 24™". We kindly request your cooperation and
understanding as we implement these changes.

Additionally, we would like to inform you of a modification to the school calendar. On
September 27", school will be in session as a normal school day. However, please note that
September 28" will be a school holiday in observance of Prophet Mohammad’s birthday.
(PBUH)

We appreciate your ongoing support and understanding as we strive to provide the best
education for our students.
Thank you for being a valued part of our school community.

Sincerely,

Save the dates:
26" September at 4:00 PM: Coffee with The Principal (MS TEAMS Virtual Meeting)

28™ September: No School
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